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July 26, 2024 

 

Dear Sprayberry Families, 

 

I wanted to reach out to you all today to provide you with information regarding parking for the 2024-25 

school year.  All policies and procedures will be identical to those that were implemented last year.  The 

only difference is that we will be able to open up 30 more parking spots this year for students, allowing 

for 115 spots available for our students.   

 

The available spots will first be provided to students who are enrolled in the following courses: 

1. Dual Enrollment 

2. Work Based Learning  

 

Once these students have registered for parking, the remaining spaces will be opened to students in the 

following order: 

1. Seniors 

2. Juniors 

 

Parking will be provided on a first-come first-serve basis.  The parking window will be as follows: 

July 29 (2:00 pm to 4:00 pm only): Dual Enrollment & Work Based Learning students 

August 1:  Dual Enrollment & Work Based Learning students 

August 2:  Seniors 

August 5:  Juniors 

 
Students who engage in behaviors that result in 3 or more cumulative days of out of school suspension 

(OSS) OR those who receive 9 unexcused tardies in a semester will lose the privilege of parking on 

campus for the remainder of the 2024-25 school year. 

 
There will not be any student parking on the first day of school with the exception of Dual Enrollment 

and Work Based Learning students.  Thank you so much for your patience during this process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Sara Fetterman 

Sprayberry High School 

Principal 
 

 


